
High Commission of India
Singapore

***

Holiday Notice

The High Commission of India, Singapore, will remain closed on Tuesday, 03
May 2022, on the occasion of Hari Raya Puasa (Id-ul-Fitr).

Please note,  the High Commission will  remain  open on 02 May 2022 as
usual.

*****

Singapore
29 April 2022


